
 
 
June 23, 2025 
 
Dear Local Businesses, Organizations, and Community Members, 
 
We’re thrilled to invite you to be part of the 2nd Annual Raider Rally and Hall of Fame Induction Ceremony, 
brought to you by the Central Booster Club on Saturday, October 4, 2025, at the Hamburg Community Hall. 
The evening promises fun for all, featuring a delicious dinner, live music, silent and live auctions, and the 
induction of new honorees into the Central Public Schools Hall of Fame—it’s a night you won’t want to 
miss!  
 
Thanks to the incredible generosity of last year’s sponsors and donors, we raised nearly $29,000—and 
every dollar, plus even more, was reinvested into enriching student and staff experiences at Central. This 
impact is only possible with supporters like you! As we aim for a $30,000 goal this year, we invite you to 
join us again. Your contribution directly supports Central students, classrooms, activities, and athletics from 
Preschool through 12th grade. 
 
The Central Booster Club is a volunteer-led, 501(c)(3) nonprofit focused on fundraising, volunteerism, 
community engagement, and student and teacher support. All contributions are tax-deductible and make a 
lasting impact. 
 
Enclosed with this letter, you will find: 

● Sponsorship Information & Levels 
● Auction Donation Form & Wish List 
● Information on In-Kind Sponsorship Opportunities 

 
Let’s continue to work together to uplift and empower the future leaders, athletes, and scholars of Central 
Public Schools. We hope you’ll join us in celebrating our community and making this year’s Raider Rally an 
even greater success. To learn more, donate, or purchase event tickets, please visit 108RaiderRally.com. 
 
With gratitude, 
The Central Booster Club 
 
Teresa Ketcher, Tricia Mackenthun & Sara Dvorak 
Raider Rally Sponsorship & Marketing Coordinators 
Email: 108raiderrally@gmail.com 
 
 

During the 2024-2025 school year, the Central Booster Club donated over $37,000! 
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